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AARYAN MENON 
Date: 03/03/2022 Audience: Year 10 students Venue: Virtual assembly on Zoom 

Title:  Assembly on World Wildlife Day 
Presenters / Conductors: Students of 10A 
Aims & Objective:    To celebrate the many beautiful and varied forms of wild fauna and flora and to raise 
awareness of the multitude of benefits that their conservation provides to people. 
Summary:  Celebrated on the 3rd of March, World wildlife day is the day that celebrates fauna and flora and raises 
awareness on the benefits that their conservation provides to people. The students of Year 10A conducted the 
assembly on World wildlife day with the theme ‘recovering key species for the restoration of an ecosystem’. They 
presented the advantages of recovering key species for the restoration of an ecosystem - how the loss of multiple 
species threatens the balance of entire ecosystems and puts into peril the well-being of any who rely on them. The 
class made an attempt to create awareness among students and teachers of the importance of wildlife’s presence, 
preservation, and consequences if ignored.  The cruciality of this matter lies with the precariousness of the 
preservation of the wild flora and fauna.   
Thank you, Ms. Asha and students, of 10A for a well-celebrated week conveying the message of saving the wildlife, 
flora and fauna and also for being a voice for the animals as they cannot speak for themselves. 
Pictures / Flyers: 

  
Student Feedback:  
“The assembly was well-structured and organized, with attractive images as well as eye-catching colors. The PPT 
had lots of useful info about how Wildlife is important, how we can restore species and how we can stop 
endangerment. The assembly was overall informative, and I especially loved the uses of diagrams to represent 
some of the information, and the use of statistical data.” – Aditha, 10E 

  
Teacher Feedback:  
The assembly was excellent, with many crucial points on SDG targets. It was well-done, with the sole suggestion 
being that it be a little more interactive. - Ms. Deepali. 

Organized by:  Ms. Asha and students of 10A 
                          Ms. Jane & Ms. Delma, Head of Year 10 
                          Ms. Amber Bilal, Head of Key Stage 4 


